
Breakfast Club Funding 
 

Application for funding to provide a Breakfast Club at Broadwood Site, 

Corsham Primary School 

 

As a split-site school we strive tirelessly to ensure equity of provision on both sites. At 

the present time a Breakfast Club is in place at the Pound Pill site following successful 

funding agreement by the steering group of the Extended Services. 

 

At a later date a further round of funding was available but the application for 

Broadwood site was declined in favour of two other local schools. 

 

The need for a Breakfast Club at Broadwood site is clear and children had already been 

targeted to take advantage of the service but are now unfortunately missing out on this 

vital provision. 

 

I would like to apply for £1000 in funding to support a Breakfast Club for the young 

people at our Broadwood site which will ensure the club can run until the end of the 

summer term. 

 

Should you require any further information or wish to discuss the matter please do not 

hesitate to contact me via the school. 

 

I look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Regards, 

 

 

 

Anthony Welch 

Head of School, Broadwood Site 

Corsham Primary School 


